The Missouri Senate Minute Script
Women’s Health
A new health care law is on the books in Missouri.
Senate Bill 106 was pre-filed on Dec. 1; heard by the Missouri Senate Health and Welfare Committee on Feb. 8; sent to the Missouri House of Representatives on March 30; sent to the executive branch on May 5; and signed into law on July 6.
Senator Lauren Arthur of Kansas City is the sponsor…
	Arthur			:07	Q: kinds of exams.
This new law modifies provisions relating to public health.
Senator Holly Thompson Rehder of Scott City co-sponsors Senate Bill 106…
	Thompson Rehder	:08	Q: what have you.
Senate Bill 106 became law on Aug. 28.
Missouri senators are looking ahead to next year’s regular legislative session. They have been able to pre-file legislation since July 1, and will see assigned bill numbers starting on Dec. 1.
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